
 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2000 

 
 
Roy Hart 
State Department of Health 
P.O. Box 1700 
Jackson, MS  39216 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hart: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Kelly at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to attend 
this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 



 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2000 

 
 
Carol Burnett, Office of Children and Youth 
MS Department of Human Services 
750 State Street 
Jackson, MS  39203 
 
 
Dear Ms. Burnett: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Kelly at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to attend 
this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 



 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2000 

 
 
Dr. Cathy Grace, Coordinator 
Early Childhood Institute 
P.O. Box 9705 
Mississippi State, MS  39762 
 
 
Dear Dr. Grace: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Kelly at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to attend 
this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 



 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2000 

 
 
Julia Washington 
Operation Shoestring 
1711 Bailey Avenue 
Jackson, MS  39203 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Washington: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Kelly at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to attend 
this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 



 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2000 

 
 
John Hales, Director 
Pearl River Valley Opportunities 
P.O. Box 188 
Columbia, MS  39429 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hales: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Kelly at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to attend 
this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 



 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2000 

 
 
Billy Night, Director 
Singing River Educational Association 
P.O. Box 594 
Lucedale, MS  39452 
 
 
Dear Mr. Night: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Kelly at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to attend 
this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 



 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2000 

 
 
Dr. Susan Buttross 
Division of Child Development 
2500 North State Street 
Jackson, MS  39216 
 
 
Dear Dr. Buttross: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Kelly at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to attend 
this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 



 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2000 

 
 
Judy Couey, Office of Instructional Development 
Department of Education 
359 N. West Street 
Jackson, MS  39201 
 
 
Dear Ms. Couey: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Kelly at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to attend 
this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 



 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2000 

 
 
Donna Simmons, Deputy Chief of Staff 
Governor’s Office 
P.O. Box 139 
Jackson, MS  39205-039 
 
 
Dear Ms. Simmons: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Kelly at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to attend 
this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 



 
 
 
 

 
October 3, 2000 

 
 
Barbara Beaulieu 
Child & Parent Development Center 
P.O. Box W-219 
Columbus, MS  39701 
 
 
Dear Ms. Beaulieu: 
 

As you know, my administration is committed to improving child health, early 
childhood education, and higher education in Mississippi.  With the other states in our 
region, we have an opportunity to combine all three of these priorities. 

 
Governor Jim Hunt is hosting the “Investing Intellectual Capital in Early 

Childhood Health” conference in Charlotte, North Carolina, on October 17-18.  Thank 
you for accepting my invitation to serve on Mississippi’s team of leaders in child health 
and early childhood education for this conference.  The conference’s goal is to improve 
the health and ability to learn of our youngest children by enlisting our relevant 
postsecondary institutions in systematic work with early childhood programs statewide.  I 
have attached a description of this initiative.  When we return, we will expand our team 
to include administrators and faculty from all of our institutions. 

 
You will soon receive more information about the conference and contact 

information for travel and lodging arrangements.  Kelly Riley of my staff will conduct a 
planning meeting for our team on Monday, October 9th, at 1:00 in the conference room on 
the 20th floor of the Sillers Building to begin addressing the questions presented in the 
attached materials.  Please notify Miss Riley at 601-359-2528 if you will be unable to 
attend this October 9th meeting. 

 
Thank you again for your participation. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 

RM:klr 


